
 

 

 

June 1, 2012 

Via Web Filing 

 

 

Mr. Steven Reed, Executive Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street 

Suite 500 

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

 

RE: Time Warner Cable Information Services (Missouri), LLC d/b/a Time Warner Cable 

P.S.C. MO. Tariff No. 5 (Access) 

Compliance with FCC USF-ICC Reform Order 

File No. TT-2012-0317 

 

Dear Mr. Reed: 

 

This letter is filed on behalf of Time Warner Cable Information Services (Missouri), LLC d/b/a Time 

Warner Cable (“Company”). The Company’s access traffic is exclusively VoIP-PSTN. Consistent with 

the FCC's November 18, 2011 Report and Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in WC 

Docket Nos. 10-90, et al., the Company filed revisions to its Missouri access tariff, P.S.C. MO. Tariff No. 

5 (Access), effective January 5, 2012, revising its intrastate access rates to mirror the Company’s 

interstate access rates. Therefore, no additional tariff revision is required at this time. 

 

The Company’s complete FCC tariff may be viewed at:  

 https://apps.fcc.gov/etfs/public/lecTariffs.action?idLec=454 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 

via email to croesel@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Carey Roesel 

 

Carey Roesel 

Consultant to Time Warner Cable Information Services (Missouri), LLC 

d/b/a Time Warner Cable 

 

cc: Vincent Paladini - TW Cable 

 Office of Public Counsel 

file: TW Cable - Missouri - Access 

tms: MOa1202 
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